Contact: Gillian McRobb, Head Teacher

Tel: 0141 570 7040 Fax: 0141 570 7041

Email: schoolmail@busby.e-renfrew.sch.uk

Date: 28 February 2019





Department of Education Busby Primary School Church Road Clarkston G76 8EB

Spectacular STEM 11th- 22nd March

We are excited about our upcoming celebration of Science, Technology, Engineering and Mathematics (STEM). Staff and children across Busby Primary and Nursery are planning innovative contexts for learning and are looking forward to welcoming visitors to support our classroom experiences.

Thank you to our Parent Council who have once again provided generous financial support, enabling us to organise shows and workshops to motivate the children.

Lab Coats - Please save old shirts and T-shirts which will be used as our 'lab coats'. We are also collecting plastic bottles and small cardboard boxes for a 'Busby grand Prix' project. These should be brought into school from Monday 4th March.

At Home – Please encourage your children to discuss any STEM related articles in the news.

Finally ...

We look forward to sharing our learning with you during our Showcase Event on Friday 22nd March. Further information regarding this event will be issued to you soon.

As always, please get in touch if you have any ideas or contacts you wish to share.

Yours sincerely,

Sandra Curran, Katie McVitie, Holly Wight.











